
Hello Christ School Parents, 

We are looking forward to a new pharmacy partnership with Cane Creek Pharmacy for the upcoming 

school year.  They are a local pharmacy and will be providing us with the same services as our previous 

pharmacy.  However, because they are local, we will have access to them 24/7 should we have any 

emergency needs or last minute medication changes, with a courier service delivering the medications.   

If your child is a BOARDING student and is on any prescription medication, it will need to be filled 

through Cane Creek Pharmacy.  This provides us with the safest way to administer medications to your 

son.  All controlled substances must be counted daily (ex. ADD/ADHD medications) and having them 

packaged in separate dose packs vs. bottles helps us to not only save time in counting but also maintains 

uniformity and helps prevent errors.  Please refer to the registration packet for more information on 

how to register with the pharmacy. 

To help us prepare for the school breaks, please let us know if you will require medications to be packed 

for your student to take home.  You may check “ALL” or choose specific breaks instead.  There is also 

room for notes should you only need certain, or all, medications packed.  Please send this information 

back in with your registration packet before school or bring it with you in August.   

Please feel free to call the pharmacy with any questions regarding registration.  If you have any other 

questions, call the Wellness Center (828) 684-6232 x. 139 or email nurse@christschool.org. 

 

Thank you, 

Stacie Conkin, RN 

 

____ ALL   

____ Fall Break 

____ Thanksgiving Break 

____ Christmas Break 

____Winter Break 

____ Spring Break 

____ Easter Break 

Notes:  

mailto:nurse@christschool.org

